
 

 

 

GLOBAL INSTITUTES, AMRITSAR 

 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

                                          
We are proud to announce that the following student of MBA has 

been selected by Fareportal  

 

 

Name of Student Branch 

Kanika Bhatia MBA 

 

 

All the best to the Selected Student 
 


